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A new entry to a form/survey you have subscribed to has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 03/10/2015 3:30 PM

Response #: 77

Submitter ID: 2584

IP address: 24.18.247.25

Time to complete: 31 min. , 15 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) North City

2. (○) Email

3. Charlotte Haines

4. 836 N E 194th St.

5. 362 1131

6. Haineshous@aol.com

7. After reading the 360 some pages for Monday nights meeting one thing that made me wonder is
 how do to you purpose for the North City Water District to upgrade the pipes and add additional
 pump stations to the 185th & 145th. Rezones. Are we to up our rates to our existing rate payers
 and burden them with the expense for the future developers?

I thought the Growth Management Act stated that growth pays for growth not the current
 residents.

When projects have occurred in our District in the past few years we have worked out agreements
 to partner with the developers and save our ratepayers and the developers the full costs of those
 projects for a win win situation. This could be a plan with any future development rather than
 expecting our ratepayers and your taxpayers to bare the whole cost before that hoped for
 development happens.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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